
Activity report 2018 ESERA SIG 2 

„Video-based research on teaching and learning“ 

 

(coordinators Kathrin Otrel-Cass and Rainer Wackermann) 

 

-        We sent out two newsletters to all SIG members in spring and summer 2018 

informing about the upcoming bi-annual meeting in Gießen, Germany. 

-        We organized the SIG meeting in Gießen, Germany, together with local 

organizer Andreas Vorholzer. See separate report. 

-        Plans are underway for the invited symposium and the business meeting at 

ESERA Bologna 2019. The next newsletter will be sent prior to ESERA 

Bologna. 
 


